
 

 
 

 

November 2022 

 

Dear parents / carers, 

 

We would like to invite you to a ‘Stay & Play’ session so that you can gain a small 

insight into your child’s time at school. These sessions will run on Monday 9th, Tuesday 

10th and Thursday 12th January 2023 between 9:30 and 10:30am. You will be able to 

observe your child during a 'child-initiated' session - expect to see them self-selecting 

their learning through play and accessing the indoor and outdoor classrooms at their 

own pace. Of course, this will be an exciting time for your child, so won't be an exact 

replica of their usual day! 

 

There will be a sheet to sign up to on the concrete area outside of the classroom before 

and after school this week. So that the children do not become too overwhelmed with 

too many visitors at one time, places will be limited to 10 visitors per class per session 

and only one adult per child can attend. 

 

We look forward to hosting you and sharing some of the amazing things that your 

children do every day! 

 

From the Early Years Team... and your children!     


